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Dear Friend,

Thank you for your interest in hosting a parenting seminar with National Center for Biblical Parenting. We’re exciting about the benefit for your church and community.

The attached Fact Sheet outlines a general agreement, but it’s flexible. We’re eager for as much involvement from your church as you can offer. We’d love to have you invest time and volunteers into this event; the Fact Sheet just outlines the minimum requirement of a room, technical assistance, some refreshments, and your help with advertising. Of course, the more you put into it, the greater benefit it will be for your church.

Parenting Seminars make a great outreach to the community. This particular seminar teaches parents how to use the everyday routines of family life to bring about heart change in their kids. Parents learn how to develop cooperation and responsibility by the way they give instructions. Correction strategies are taught that address heart issues and bring closeness back into relationships. Most importantly parents learn to look deeper than behavior and begin to understand what it means to have a heart-based approach. The tools taught are biblical and practical. Parents go home with new ideas in mind, and hope in their hearts. You can learn more about the National Center for Biblical Parenting at biblicalparenting.org, and more about this seminar at biblicalparenting.org/liveseminar-cooperation.asp.

Some aspects of this seminar are optional. A children’s program is available to complement what the parents are learning. The curriculum is ready, but it requires teachers and children’s classrooms to make it work.

We can have families go out for lunch, or we can work together to offer lunch onsite with parents paying extra for their lunches.

The financial side will be handled by the National Center for Biblical Parenting. We’re not asking for any financial commitment from the church, except maybe help with travel expenses if the presenter is traveling a distance to do this event at your church. Each parent will pay $20 to attend, and will receive a 36-page parent manual for taking notes and future study. The presenter will receive payment out of the funds collected from attendees.

Please feel free to contact the National Center for Biblical Parenting, or the presenter directly, to learn more.

Blessings,

National Center for Biblical Parenting

76 Hopatcong Drive, Lawrenceville, NJ 08648-4136 


Phone: (609) 771-8002 


Email: parent@biblicalparenting.org


Web: biblicalparenting.org








